
 
 
 
Dear Editor, 
 
We have conducted all the suggestions made by reviewers: 

1) References are now updated 
2) Highlighted text has been replaced 
3) Treatment regimens not included in NCCN guidelines are included since 

they are available alternatives in México. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Guillermo J. Ruiz-Argüelles 


